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April 28, 2015 

VIA DIS 

Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary  
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Attention:  Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

Re: Zayo Group, LLC 
Letter of Compliance  
Case Nos. 10-2387-TP-COI; 90-9363-TP-TRF 

Dear Secretary McNeal: 

On behalf of Zayo Group, LLC (“Zayo”) and pursuant to the Commission’s Entry on April 2, 
2015 and the FCC’s Orders regarding intercarrier compensation in WC Docket No. 07-135 et al., 
this letter provides the Commission notification that Zayo is in compliance with the FCC’s 
Orders.  Specifically, Zayo’s current switched access tariff mirrors the intrastate switched access 
rates of AT&T and Verizon, which in turn concur with those companies’ interstate switched 
access rates for Ohio.  Therefore, no tariff revisions to the switched access rates are necessary. 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this filing. Should you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
 
Counsel to Zayo Group, LLC 
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